
From: VICTOR XING [mailto:
Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2010 11:40 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject:  

Hello Kathleen: 
 My name is Victor, an international nurse currently working as a graduate nurse. Just want to express some 
ideas about the consulation of the english language of international nurses,i support the new draft, it is hightly 
respected aussie own highly teaching quality, all the oversea nurses who finished the study in auatalia are well 
trained,well assessed in their placement,they are safe to practice.Although some still some problem about 
english, but i believe to improve university teaching and hosptial training would better resolve it. 

 I am trained in Deakin, and i enjoyed my study there, the teachers are very focus on the critical thinking and 
communication skill, both of which are veru important in clinical practice.My uni exprience enable me to work 
well with team without any issues. Personally, i believe most of oversea nurses are very hard working and fully 
aware of their shortcoming, most of them are doing great in terms of self-direct study and team work.So i 
support to give them a go,they will be good workforce. 

                   BEST REGARD 

                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                     VICTOR XING 

                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                        30//11/10 
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